
Dear Guests

We would like to thank you for choosing or considering choosing Sofia hotel in Plakias. We are
pleased to announce that we are officially ready to welcome you!

Health and safety are our top priorities, We will continue to uphold the highest standards of
cleanliness and hygiene as all these years.
Given the current situation caused by COVID-19, we have taken additional actions in our hotel,
developed according to the guidelines of Global, European and local public health authorities to
make our cleaning and hygiene protocols even more sufficient. We are fully in line with specific
protocols of which the Tourist Enterprises operate in the context of taking the correct measures
against Covid-19

Meticulous cleaning - disinfection of all surfaces in the room and bathroom with steam device
and certified disinfectant cleaners

All staff of the accommodation has received the necessary training to comply with health
protocols.

All key cards and keys are placed in a special container for disinfection before they are given to
visitors.

Chance of bedding and towels will be performed every three days, or upon the visitors’ request.
Bed linen, fabrics and towels will be washed at high temperatures.
The company operates with extended check-out and check-in hours between residences (check
out until 11.00 am and check in from 3.00 pm)

This change in the time interval between each check in and check out is mandatory to ensure
that, between different customers, the room is thoroughly cleaned and disinfected, and that
adequate natural ventilation of the space is followed.

It is forbidden for non-residents to enter the rooms.

The accommodation has received a "Health First" certification from the Ministry of Tourism,
which proves that the company adheres to health protocols.

The staff observes the rules of hygiene when sorting dirty linen using the appropriate personal
protective equipment (special disposable apron over the uniform, gloves and mask).

For any information regarding health and safety measures or any reservation inquiries, please
contact us directly through email: info@sofiahotelplakias or via phone  +30 2832031251
We yould like to thank you for your trust all these years and we look forward to welcoming you
again, soon!



With warm regards
Vagelis Papadakis


